Heidi Scoble

From: Carol Hoerner [carol.hoerner@gmail.com}

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2013 2:07 PM EE ;N o

To: Heidi Scoble JUN 2.0 2013
Subject: Proposed duplex Josephine Street -

20 June 2013

Attention:

Ms Heidi Scoble

We would like to conditionally support the proposed project at 6 Josephine by the Woodmans. We have been
told by Jane that our concern over the original proposed garage height is being addressed. We are out of town
for this upcoming meeting and there are no new story polls to indicate the revised garage height. Assuming the
impact on or eastern view has been appropriately addressed, we would like to lend our support to the project.
All other features of the proposed new duplex design meet with our highest approval.

Best regards,
Fred and Carol Lax Hoerner
30 Atwood Ave

Sausalito, CA 94965




